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News from Pioneers 
 

Pioneers have been working very hard on their writing 
this week.  We have written the story of “Little Red Riding 
Hood” together and now they are writing their own 
versions.  Look out for them on the washing line along 
with their Monet art work.   

 

On Tuesday we have our exciting trip to Hilliers Gardens 
where the children will be able to explore the amazing 
gardens and woodlands and develop their learning about 
plants.  See the website if you want to find out more - 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/thingstodo/hilliergardens.    
The forecast at the moment is for cloud so the children 
will need to bring a raincoat.  Please make sure that they 
are wearing trousers, leggings, jogging bottoms for 
protection.  They may also need to wear sun cream and 
take if it is warm as we will be outside for most of the 
day.  We can leave lunches etc in the main hall and also 
eat inside if the weather is bad.  Many thanks. 
 

Important dates 
25th June – Pioneers to Harold Hillier Gardens  

3rd July AM – Transition morning (children meet their new teacher) 
3rd July 2:45pm – Big Summer Sing performance for parents 

10th July – Sports afternoon – details to follow 
12th July – End of Year reports to parents and parents drop in 

19th July – End of term Lovely Hat Assembly 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Aryah, Nevaeh, Luca, Love, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Scarlett, Viktorija, Aarna, Tabitha, 
Cashmere, Mayli, Audrey, Alexia, York 
 

Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Annabelle, Henryk, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Rachel, Yara, Kayden, Daniel, Lya, 
Izabelle, Jasmine, Malachi, Blake 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Nevaeh and Azeez 

News from Explorers 

 

Well the Explorers have been very busy baking our own 
Gingerbread men this week! They have used their skills to 
read and write recipes and we hope they tasted as good as 
they smelled!  
 

This week we will be looking at the text “Handa’s Surprise” 
which is set in Africa. We will be comparing Africa to England 
and looking at the variety of fruits in the story. We will write 
a list so that our teachers can go and buy the fruits for us to 

taste… can you taste an unusual fruit this week?  

 

The preparations have also begin for sports day. The 
children are busy practising their skills. One thing that is a 
little sad is the lack of proper PE kits. Can we please take this 
opportunity to remind you that children require a t-shirt 
(school), black shorts and pumps or trainers. These should 
be left in school to account for our rotating PE day which can 
change at short notice. PE kits not only help the children 
maintain identity but are essential for health and safety. 
School shoes and sandals are not acceptable footwear for 
PE.  
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